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Subject: FW: Wood Green AAP

From: Bob Pennyfather (ALN)  
Sent: 09 March 2017 12:31 

To: LDF 

Cc: Peter Batty (ALN); Rob Hudspith (ALN); Terry Pye (ALN); Leigh Edwin 
Subject: Wood Green AAP 

 

Sirs, 

 

I am pleased to note that the published AAP recognises the need to keep Wood Green bus garage 

operational. 

 

On page 64, you raise the issue of optimal entry and egress routes for the garage, and we look forward to 

discussing this with you. 

 

Also on page 64, any change to bus standing facilities is a matter for Transport for London but, as the 

major operator locally, we would welcome an opportunity to be involved. 

 

We would also welcome an early involvement in discussions over managing traffic flows through the 

period of construction work through Wood Green. 

 

Regards 

 

Bob 

 
Bob Pennyfather  
Commercial Planning Manager 
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